
 
 
        December 29, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of the North Marin 

Water District for Tuesday, January 4, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  The next 

scheduled Board meeting is a regular virtual meeting at 6:00 p.m. on January 18, 2022.   

 
       

      
       __________________________ 

       Theresa Kehoe 
       District Secretary 
       (415) 897-4133 

 

 


